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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

 Chief of Police, Joe Cafarelli 

From: Councillor Charles J. Patch, Sr., Chairman 

 Public Safety Sub-Committee 

RE: Committee Meeting 

Date: September 11, 2015 

 

 

 Please be advised that the Public Safety Sub-Committee will meet on Monday evening, 

September 21, at 5:30 P.M. in the Joseph A. DelGrosso City Council Chamber of Revere City 

Hall, 281, Broadway, Revere, MA at which time the Council will discuss the following item(s): 

 

 Pursuant to Council Order No. 15-200, Chief Cafarelli will present the Revere Police 

Department’s 2014 Annual Report. 

 

 

 

 

 


